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STUDENT SUCCESS 

We absolutely love to
hear what past and
current students
achieve outside of the
classroom.
And what an
achievement and
undertaking this is: 45
minutes playing for the
women first team! So
proud of you, Phoebe!

This week nominated students joined Mrs Johnson
and Mrs Adams for In the Hot Seat. Year 9 students
spoke about the project Your Time, which
encourages girls to participate in sport and their
involvement in coaching football with a local
primary school. Staff then heard from a talented
and creative Year 7 student who hopes to raise
money for the UHNM charity by selling handmade
hats and scarves.

IN THE HOT SEAT

TICKETS ON SALE!
The drama, dance and
music departments of
Blythe Bridge High
School & Sixth Form
would like to invite you
to this year’s school
musical performance
of Mary Poppins, which
will take place on
Tuesday 6th,
Wednesday 7th and
Thursday 8th February
2024.

Each show will commence at 6.30pm and will take
place in our main school hall. Tickets are available
via ParentPay and are priced at £6 for adults and £4
for concessions.
ParentPay will close for ticket sales on Friday 2nd
February or when 200 tickets for each session have
been allocated; we are expecting a sell out, so
hurry, get your tickets!

Unlike the autumn term, this term is relatively short
and if it is anything like this week the time will fly
by. Students taking vocational subjects have
already taken external assessments this week and
Year 13 mocks start on Monday. We wish all
students the very best of luck with these
examinations. At the start of February, we have the
performance of Mary Poppins Jr. which staff and
students are working so hard for. Tickets will no
doubt sell out fast so I'd recommend you purchase
them as soon as possible.

Mrs Johnson 
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Do you know someone who is looking for the next
step up in their career and ready for a new
challenge? Then please tell them to have a look at
the link below to see if this post, o is for them.
Deadline Wednesday 17th January so please share
far and wide.
Feel free to email office@bb-hs.co.uk for further
details.
https://www.bb-hs.co.uk/.../20231130-Deputy-
Curriculum...

CAREER OPPORTUNTIES 

WINTER NEWSLETTER 

Our winter newsletter was emailed out to all our
parents and feeder schools when we broke up for the
Christmas break but, if you missed it, have a look at it
on our website. So many great things to share! It
certainly has been a very very busy term!
https://www.bb-hs.co.uk/.../01/Winter-Newsletter-
2023.pdf

ONLINE SAFETY 

Our latest online
safety newsletter is
now available on
our website for
your perusal.
https://www.bb-
hs.co.uk/.../Online-
Safety-Newsletter...

LILLE TRIP

Students returned home on our
last day of the autumn term after
spending a wonderful three days
in fabulous Lille. After crossing
the border to Belgium a great
time was had at the chocolate
factory, very creative chocolate
bars made and let's not forget
the fortune spent in the factory
shop! After getting an earlier ferry
home to avoid the traffic,
everyone arrived home safe and a
wonderful time was had by all!

https://www.bb-hs.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/20231130-Deputy-Curriculum-Leader-of-MFL-Advert-Recruitment-Teacher-Blythe-Bridge.pdf
https://www.bb-hs.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/20231130-Deputy-Curriculum-Leader-of-MFL-Advert-Recruitment-Teacher-Blythe-Bridge.pdf
https://www.bb-hs.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/Winter-Newsletter-2023.pdf
https://www.bb-hs.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/Winter-Newsletter-2023.pdf
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bb-hs.co.uk%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2024%2F01%2FOnline-Safety-Newsletter-Secondary-January-2024_SECONDARY_Blythe-Bridge_05-01-2024.pdf&h=AT1F-aKM5U7jg1LXH-NRePIbsO30i_D78yH81pU2ulpZVDhGLc2MWMpPJQMaAETJDEfO4hFSD5S2G2M7G5fuyFbENYD7eKK1eBgnyam96fO0frIi5mJP5hPWpi9B58YNuE-iepR-fPUJjB9wDV9_&__tn__=-UK*F&c[0]=AT1ERovV8czfFlgWPbkdiPcKnTiLEFkA0agAOzUbYHwU38LhKIuWJ3--FRB3xtShmwy9wsnObpI0SSR72aIhBsR2HiVOJ7Gt7zRQavOFmk4peP1r4cojtHBWPfyY3sCb_rwJT2qHYo6L5xX-XZmb-FUg8TBFOcr5oh8ZU3t5rpIMPkeDzfTjuFtAuqFIjgHmSl6T-r0wR0XIveO_uxNgVg9QBx6LCvvPxkGn
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bb-hs.co.uk%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2024%2F01%2FOnline-Safety-Newsletter-Secondary-January-2024_SECONDARY_Blythe-Bridge_05-01-2024.pdf&h=AT1F-aKM5U7jg1LXH-NRePIbsO30i_D78yH81pU2ulpZVDhGLc2MWMpPJQMaAETJDEfO4hFSD5S2G2M7G5fuyFbENYD7eKK1eBgnyam96fO0frIi5mJP5hPWpi9B58YNuE-iepR-fPUJjB9wDV9_&__tn__=-UK*F&c[0]=AT1ERovV8czfFlgWPbkdiPcKnTiLEFkA0agAOzUbYHwU38LhKIuWJ3--FRB3xtShmwy9wsnObpI0SSR72aIhBsR2HiVOJ7Gt7zRQavOFmk4peP1r4cojtHBWPfyY3sCb_rwJT2qHYo6L5xX-XZmb-FUg8TBFOcr5oh8ZU3t5rpIMPkeDzfTjuFtAuqFIjgHmSl6T-r0wR0XIveO_uxNgVg9QBx6LCvvPxkGn
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bb-hs.co.uk%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2024%2F01%2FOnline-Safety-Newsletter-Secondary-January-2024_SECONDARY_Blythe-Bridge_05-01-2024.pdf&h=AT1F-aKM5U7jg1LXH-NRePIbsO30i_D78yH81pU2ulpZVDhGLc2MWMpPJQMaAETJDEfO4hFSD5S2G2M7G5fuyFbENYD7eKK1eBgnyam96fO0frIi5mJP5hPWpi9B58YNuE-iepR-fPUJjB9wDV9_&__tn__=-UK*F&c[0]=AT1ERovV8czfFlgWPbkdiPcKnTiLEFkA0agAOzUbYHwU38LhKIuWJ3--FRB3xtShmwy9wsnObpI0SSR72aIhBsR2HiVOJ7Gt7zRQavOFmk4peP1r4cojtHBWPfyY3sCb_rwJT2qHYo6L5xX-XZmb-FUg8TBFOcr5oh8ZU3t5rpIMPkeDzfTjuFtAuqFIjgHmSl6T-r0wR0XIveO_uxNgVg9QBx6LCvvPxkGn

